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a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 1235
Hutton : 1062
Senset : 1163

Washington : 1176

Team Points this Week

Friday 8 December 2023

Writing: Talitha Raine
Maths: Rudy Khazai
Learner: Olivia Perkins
              

Writer: Grace Hughes
Maths: Daisy Reid
Learner: Poppy Betteridge

Writing: Jake Bagguley
Maths: Isaac Holmes
Learner: Mason Milner                 

                      

Writing: Leon Hughes
Maths: Theo Bagguley
Learner: Bronson Pickup
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December
Tuesday 12: KS2 Christmas Dodgeball party    
                        Parent’s Evening (book online)
Thursday 14: Duke’s Pantomime trip
Friday 15: Christmas Fair (2:00)
Tuesday 19: KS1 Nativity (2:00 and 6:00)
Wednesday 20: Class 4 Archery event in school
Thursday 21: Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day
Friday 22: Most Improved Assembly (9:00)
                    Christmas parties 
                    School ends for Christmas 

Important Dates

Learner of the week: 
I’m a great listener and I follow instructions sensibly 

The children had a great opportunity to be part of an Art
exhibition at this year’s Big Christmas Day Out in
Williamson’s Park. Everyone brought home a bauble or
star sheet to decorate  with the chance to win a family
ticket to the event. Mr Pugh randomly chose a winner
from a bag and our winner was Elsie Hill in Year 3. Well
done Elsie. There are 5 other randomly picked out - who
win a book of their choice. Thanks to all who took part. 

Win a ticket to Big Day Out
Elf Run - Christmas Charity

Today’s Elf Run was
postponed due to bad
weather. It will take place
next week when there is
less chance of rain. 

Lily Parnell - Y2 Jessica Richards Y6 Katherine Vereker Y6 Isla Bellinger Y5 Louie Taylor Y4

Our Winner - Elsie Hill Y3

Our Great Christmas Trees 

Our Christmas trees have been put up this week as we
great ready for all of our Christmas events. The main
tree looks great in the hall. If you have time, go and see
our tree in St Oswald’s Christmas Tree Festival. 
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Christmas Tree Festival We all visited St Oswald’s
Church on Wednesday to
look at the beautiful charity
Christmas trees. 

Glow in the Dark Dodgeball

Year 5 and 6 girls had a fun morning at
Lancaster University on Tuesday when they
took part in a Glow in the Dark Dodgeball
festival. The girls were joined by girls from
more than 30 other schools and enjoyed a
morning of fun, games and teamwork. Before
the festival they decorated their tee shirts,
faces and arms with special paints which
glowed under ultra violet lights. What a fun
day!  

Christmas Music Concert 
Thursday afternoon was a special time for Mr Foster’s
Musicians to show off their talents at his end of term
concert for parents and children. As usual, the show was
a great success and everyone was impressed by the
children’s developing talents. 




